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June 20, 2018 
 
                                                       Information Letter no. 18-2018 

 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
I would like to inform you the Executive Committee of the European Fencing 
Confederation accepted the applications from the Italian and Swiss Fencing 
Federation. 
 
As a consequence, the EFC COMEX decided to admit the circuit cadet cups which will 
be held in 2018/2019 season as the following: 
 

 Men’s épée European Circuit Cadet to the city of Geneva/ Switzerland in date 
of 15-16.09.2018; 

 Women’s épée European Circuit Cadet to the city of Pisa/Italy in date of                      
29-30.09.2018; 

 
The Swiss Fencing Federation have been the long-standing organizer of the European 
Circuit Cadet in women’s epee category up till now. As a result they got the recognition 
and they always wish to get the possibility for organizing the European Circuit Cadet in 
men’s epee. 
 
In connection with the acceptance for the application from Italian Fencing Federation, 
the reason was their desire for the comparable number of epee’s competitions.    
 
There you can see the popularity of competitions in epee is still growing and we are 
pleased to admit the additional events for both Federations. 
 
For your convenience I have attached updated EFC Calendar to this letter. 
 

                                                                                              Best regards, 
 
 

 
……………………………

  

           Jacek SLUPSKI   

            Secretary General  
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